
 

THE TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING  
(DEVELOPMENT MANAGEMENT PROCEDURE)(ENGLAND) ORDER 2015 

 
NOTICE UNDER ARTICLE 15 (3) OF APPLICATION FOR PLANNING PERMISSION 

ACCOMPANIED BY AN ENVIRONMENTAL STATEMENT 
 
I give notice that The Cabinet (Staffordshire County Council) are applying to Staffordshire County 
Council for planning permission for the construction of new Stafford Western Access Road to 
include low viaduct and bridge and landscaping works, and the demolition of existing industrial 
buildings at land between A34 Foregate Street and Martin Drive, Castlefields, Stafford. 
 
Application Number : S.15/06          
 
The application is accompanied by an Environmental Statement (ES). 
 
The proposed development affects Public Footpath No. 46, Stafford. 
 
Members of the public may view the submitted application, ES and other documents via the 
Staffordshire Planning web page www.staffordshire.gov.uk/planning (‘Find a current application’).  
 
Free internet access is available during all reasonable hours at:  
 
• any Staffordshire library; or,  
• Staffordshire County Council’s offices, No. 1 Staffordshire Place, Stafford, ST16 2LP; 
 
 A copy of the application, the plans, the environmental statement and any other documents 
submitted with the application are available for public inspection at the offices of Staffordshire 
County Council, No. 1 Staffordshire Place, Tipping Street, Stafford, ST16 2LP. 
 
Members of the public may obtain copies of the Environmental Statement from Dean Sargeant 
(Project Manager), Staffordshire County Council, Stafford Access Route Design Team, Floor 3, 
Staffordshire Place 1, Tipping Street, Stafford, ST16 2DH so long as stocks last, at a charge of 
£100 in printed form or in digital format on CD at a charge of £20. 
 
The Case Officer who is dealing with this application is Graham Allen who can be contacted on 
01785 277299. 
 
Anyone who wishes to make representations about this application should do so no later than 21 
July 2015 by: 
 
• commenting on-line via the Staffordshire Planning web page 

www.staffordshire.gov.uk/planning (‘Comment on a current application’);  
• emailing to planning@staffordshire.gov.uk; or  
• writing (quoting the application number, providing their name, full address and post code, and 

marking the letter for the attention of the Case Officer referred to above) to Planning, Policy & 
Development Control (Floor 2), Staffordshire County Council, c/o Wedgwood Building (Block 
A), Tipping Street, Stafford, ST16 2DH.   

 
Please note: all comments and representations received in writing will be taken into account and 
are open to be read by all.  For more details visit the Staffordshire Planning web page 
www.staffordshire.gov.uk/planning (‘Applications’ - ‘Your data’). 
 
Signed: Darryl Eyers 
             On behalf of Staffordshire County Council 
Date :   23 June 2015
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